Week of 1st June 2020



Dear Class 3,

Hi everyone! I hope you had a good half term and were able to get out and enjoy the sunshine. I’ve really missed having our Zoom chat this week and cannot wait to see you all again and hear your news. This week when we have our chat let’s have the theme Ancient Greece…in particular the Ancient Greek gods and goddesses or whichever area you are most interested in. You can share a fact you have learned during our zoom or ask a question about something you would like to find out over the next half term.

This week some children will be returning to school so things are slightly different. Whatever I send home to you on the home learning sheet is what I will be teaching here in class. We will all be doing the same maths, English and topic from now on. It will be wonderful to share with one another the work we are doing during our Zoom chats. Please do remember that whatever you are doing at home with your grownups in great, you might be doing your own topic or have found some English and maths work that suits you and that is totally fine. Do your best and I know you will be doing a super job.

I’m missing each and every one of lots. Take good care of yourselves.
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